
 

 

 

Per Ordinance No. 2501 The City of Redmond adopted an amendment to the 
City’s fire, park, school, and transportation impact fee regulations to provide for 
such fees to be paid at the time of drywall inspection, instead of at the time of 
building permit issuance. 

Impact fees for individually permitted single family attached or detached 
residential construction shall be paid prior to drywall or sheetrock inspection 
consistent with a building permit approval. After November 28, 2016 impact fees 
shall be paid at the time of building permit issuance.  Impact fees for all other 
development types shall be paid prior to the issuance of a building permit 
consistent with a development approval. 

 

NOTICE: Impact fees are updated on an annual basis; therefore if you choose to 
defer payment of impact fees to the drywall inspection, the fee in effect at the 
time of the SHEET ROCK NAILING INSPECTION will be required to be paid. 
 

By signing below you acknowledge that impact fees are due at drywall or 
sheetrock inspection. 

 

 

Print        
 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Signature         Date 

 
Address                                                                                              Parcel No. 

Deferred Impact Fee Request 
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Date ________________________ 
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